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Ottawa, January 2, 1912.

sir,

Referring toofficial letter of November 7th,

last, in reference to the discharge of Paul Low Horn from

the st. Joseph's Industrial School I beg to say that when

authority for the discharge was given the Department was

not aware that the boy was on thereserve. As a matter of

discipline it must consist upon his being returned to the

 school and discharged in the regular way. Arrangements

have been made for his final discharge on the 1st of March,

next. You will be good enough, therefore, to see that the

boy is returned to the school at once to remain there until

that date.

Your obedient servant,

in the

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

J. J. Hyde, Esq.,

 Clndian Agent,

Macleod, Alta.
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